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Estuarium Lights Up with Artwork
The Estuarium at the Dauphin Island Sea Lab (DISL) added some more color recently. The winners of the Alabama Department of Conservation and Natural Resources (ADCNR) calendar contest are proudly hanging in the entrance of the Estuarium, delighting the visitors as they walk through the door. 

The ADCNR hosts this annual contest, titled “Conserving and Enjoying Alabama’s Coastal Resources”. The submissions came from fourth grade students across Mobile and Baldwin County. With over 1,222 student submissions from 36 different schools, the artistic ability was abundant. The students were asked to submit drawings of coastal Alabama, and the variations included fishing, marine life, birding, marine littler, and recreational activities. 

The competition was tough, but the ADNCR was able to pick 72 winners. The winning pieces were hung in the Estuarium in mid-July and will be on display through the end of August. The contest is put on through the Alabama Marine Resources Division of the ADCNR and is held to promote awareness and appreciation of the coastal resources Mobile and Baldwin County have. Through the hard work of the students, and excitement of the display, it is apparent that they are grateful for the coastal environment in which they live in. 
